From: Annette Sola

To: R5AirEnforcement; Killer.Mark@epa.gov; r5Shearingclerk
Subject: Salem Water Treatment Plant violation docket no. CAA-05-2024-0011
Date: Monday, November 13, 2023 12:53:11 PM

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when
deciding whether to open attachments or click on provided links.

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Salem has mailed a cashier’s check in the amount of $24,275.00 via certified mail to the
U.S. EPA, Earth City, Missouri on Monday, November 13, 2023.

Thank you

Annette Sola

city of salem
Public Works Director
101 S. Broadway Ave.
Salem, IL 62881

(618) 548-2222 ext. 27
(618) 548-5330 Fax
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